
Greenfield Fire Department
P.O. Box 146, Greenfield, NH 03047

Meeting Minutes
July 2, 2018

18:30 pm

P E A Member P E A Member P E A Member
X 1 Chaz Babb, Capt. X 10 Louise Gryval H.R. X 19 Shelby Pagan
X 2 Doug Batty, Capt. X 11 David Hall, Chief X 20 David Simmons, Lieut

X 3 Diane Boilard, DEMD X 12 Eugene Hennessey, FW X 21 Tyler St. Cyr

X 4 Chris Borden X 13 Mike Hoiriis X 22 Ariel Temple
X 5 Michael Borden, Capt. X 14 Jeff LaCourse, Dep. X 23 Anna Voglino
X 6 Tod Bryer X 15 Moto Maguire X 24   Denis Filipetti
X 7 Tyler Chilelli, Lieut. X 16 Dave Martin, EMD 25
X 8 Karen Day, DEMD X 17 Scott Martin 26
X 9  Aaron Graham X 18 Kyle O’Dowd 27

1. MEETING CALLED TO ORDER:  18:30

2. ATTENDANCE: See list above.

3. VISITORS:  None

4. NEW APPLICANTS:  None tonight but two coming – Alex Bolton and Jennifer Hagerty next month

5. MINI TRAINING:  None

6. APPARATUS REPORTS:

• 13 Rescue  1: In service
• 13 Rescue  2:  In service
• 13 Engine   3: In service
• 13 Tanker   1:  Expected in December
• 13 Ladder  1:  In service
• 13 Brush    1: Out of service just for July 4th
• 13 Boat      1: In service
• 13 Boat      2: Out of service – needs a pull cord

7. DRILLS, MEETINGS, TRAININGS & OTHER:
• Training:   From now on all training nights are on Tuesdays at 18:30
• 2nd Tuesday – EMS Trivia night
• 3rd Tuesday –  Fire TBA
• 4th Tuesday –  Officers meeting
• Other Training Opportunities: How to use an EPI pen – Monadnock Hospital July 17th

         Service for Police Dogs – Hillsborough Fire July 16th

         Stop the Bleed – Concord Hospital July 12th – 19:00

8. OLD BUSINESS:

• Sunday Morning Church at GFD 9 am to 11 am. Open to all members who can attend.

• Wood splitting – Collected $800 recently and another $300 for last weekend. We ran out of wood on
Saturday but the trailers weren't empty long being refilled Saturday night. Dep. LaCourse will head up a wood
splitting team tomorrow night to refill the trailers going into July 4th.

• Scott Martin asked if he could drop off some pine for the wood project. The Chief said yes that we would
gladly take it.
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9. NEW BUSINESS:

• Johnny and Friends would like GFD to come back on August 19th from 14:30 to 17:00. C2, C5, and RC1 will
go.

• Dep. LaCourse asked if the training building plans were dead. The Chief replied that there are more hoops to
jump through before we can move forward. Captain Batty offered to help write the policy. He'll be around due to
forced time off due to an injury.

• Shelby Pagan was up for consideration to be a full member. The vote was unanimous. The Chief recused
himself from this vote.

• Dep. LaCourse said that they attempted cleaning 4 dry hydrants but need some new fittings. He and
Lieutenant Chilelli will draw up a list of what we need to order. Fire Warden Hennessey offered to help convert
some of them to make them all a uniform size.

10. GRANT PROPOSALS:

• We are still being considered for the exhaust system grant. It is under review and we will get the answer very
soon.

• We received a grant application for wildlands. Fire Warden Hennessey said that the State Fire Warden would
like everyone to have a helmet, pants that fit, and gloves made of Nomex. This grant could cover that as well as
the trash pump. The grant has a 50% match. Fire Warden Hennessey asked everyone to send him their sizes for
these items. He also said that everyone should keep a spare pair of boots next to their gear; no sneakers, no
steel toes, no bunker boots. There is a drought expected in July. He also asked if everyone was receiving the
notices. No one was so he will make sure that this is corrected.

• Anna Voglino suggested head lamps for the wildlands grant. Fortunately, Lieutenant Simmons just got 16 of
them from Monadnock Hospital.

11. ANNOUNCEMENTS:

• Ariel Temple renewed her EMT license.

• Shelby Pagan will be challenging the EMT test since she is a nurse. She should have her license shortly.

• Totals are on the board for the run tally. Lieutenant Simmons is still on top but T2 is quickly catching up.
Lieutenant Simmons commended him on attending 25 out of 32 calls.

• Everyone thanked Captain Borden for the excellent dinner.

12. Dinner for next meeting: Mike Hoiriis

13. Next Business Meeting: August 6th

MEETING ADJOURNED:  19:25

Respectfully submitted,
Karen Day, Administrative Assistant


